Oct. 4, 1992
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Mr. Christopher R. Morkan
c/o The Travelers

1 Farmglen Boulevard

P.0. Box 1201

Farmington, CT. 06034

Re: Sadler Well No., 1, Unit 1, Sec. 3
Bond No. 572E6232
Your File: 120 SR V42 7894 R

Dear Nr. Morkan:

In regards to the above said well in the State of New Mexico, we are sending
a copyt of the Driller's statement showing the figures to plug the said
well. As you can see the figures are more than what we had estimated previously.

. The plugging needs to be done within the next thirty (30) days before the
winter weather sets in, so the trucks will be able to get in and out of
the field.

We will be waiting for a quick reply , so we can notify the State of New
Mexico and the Driller. As soon as we hear from you we will start the
procedures on the well.

Thank you very much for your response to the above matter.

Very Truly Yours

Mr. Andy Wilkerson
6105 NW 32
Bethany, Okla. 73008
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Andy Wilkerson



